

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

HEADQUARTERS 95TH AIR BASE WING (AFMC) EDWARDS AIR FORCE BASE, CALIFORNIA

February 25, 2002

Colonel Michael J. Belzil Commander, 95th Support Group 36 North Wolfe Avenue Edwards Air Force Base, California 93524

Mr. Sam Fedele 8781 Luss Drive Huntington Beach, CA 92646

Dear Sam:

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for traveling, once again, to the "ends of the earth" and going above and beyond to show appreciation for our men and women stationed at Edwards Air Force Base. The tremendous effort and time that goes into this USO type production are greatly appreciated, even more so with your return performance.

Our men and women returning from deployed locations felt your gratitude and those waiting to deploy appreciated your support, there is no greater gift. Equally as important, the unsung heroes of the military, our families, benefited from your generosity. The "Night of Stars" was a tremendous treat and unique experience.

As an active duty military member, I appreciated the morale boost for my family and me. As a commander, I also owe a huge debt of gratitude for the morale boost you gave our military and their families, truly evidenced by the numerous requests from the Edwards community for your "back by popular demand" performance.

Sincerely

MICHAEL J. BELZIL, Colonel, USAI

Colonel Mike